
Summer Reading Challenge 
 

Happy Summer Hutchings Families, 

 

As we near the end of the school year I want to take a minute to say I have 

enjoyed spending time with your children in the library.  Watching students grow in 

their reading is rewarding.  I love hearing about the books they enjoy.  This 

summer I have created a “Summer Reading Challenge”.   

 

Students in BK-5th grade will have a summer reading challenge sheet.  Students 

who read and complete the Summer Reading Bingo can bring the sheet on the first 

day of school and I will have a surprise prize for them.  Click on the link for the 

sheet: Summer Reading Challenge 24-25 

 

I will also be posting on the Hutchings PTO page when I will be at the “Book Bus”.   

It is going to be fun.   Thank you for sharing your children with me and enjoy your 

summer, I know mine is going to be busy.   

 

One last things….Save the Date….Scholastic Book Fair will be open during open 

house in August!  Please watch the Hutchings PTO page for information.  

 
Happy Reading, 

Mrs. Deurloo 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oCpJMeertzheiL30CD7LPspCdvHteApm/view?usp=sharing

